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Item:
Announcements

Date of BOCC Meeting:  March 12, 2018

Request for Board Action:
1. The Durham County Juvenile Crime Prevention Council is now accepting proposals for juvenile

crime intervention/prevention programs to be supported by North Carolina Division of Juvenile
Justice (DJJ) funds for the State Fiscal Year 2018-2019. These funds are allocated to Durham
County to support community programs serving Durham County delinquent and at-risk youth,
between the ages of 7 and 17, for the fiscal year beginning July 1, 2018. Any local public agency,
private 501 (c) 3 non-profit organizations, or housing authority interested in applying for these funds
must complete and submit application online by visiting <https://cp.ncdjjdp.org/CP/>. The deadline
to submit application for grant funding offered in fiscal year 2018-2019 by DJJ is 5 p.m., on
Monday, March 19th, 2018.  For questions about funding awarded by the DJJ, contact Walter Crews,
Area Consultant, Division of Adult Correction and Juvenile Justice at (919) 214-2348.

2. Join us for the 16th Annual Women’s Forum in honor of Women’s History Month.  The event
will be held Thursday, March 22nd from 6:00-8:00 pm, in the City Council Chambers at 101 City
Hall Plaza.  For more information, call 919-560-4107,ext.34277 or
RSVP@DurhamHumanRelations.com <mailto:RSVP@DurhamHumanRelations.com>.
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